
 

WEDNESDAY 7 DECEMBER 2016 MASS & POOL FUN DAY 

 

This Wednesday we will be meeting at the grounds of the Presbytery in Bledisloe Crescent 

at 8.50am to celebrate with Mass. We will then walk to the Wainuiomata Pool for our Fun 

Day. Parents/families are most welcome to join us. All students are to be collected from the 

pool by 2.30pm.   

We are keeping a close watch on the weather forecast, we will advise early on 

Wednesday morning if we will have to cancel this day.  If this is the case we will have 

Mass at School and spend the rest of the day here to be dismissed at usual time. 

Please make sure you have downloaded our school app or can receive notifications from 

our facebook page. 
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